
 

 

Havering SACRE, Local RE update: Autumn 2021 

 
This year, the amount of Subject Leaders’ Network meetings has doubled, meaning that there will 
be 2 sessions each term. Both are virtual meetings this term with the first being held from 4-
5:30pm on 23rd September. At this meeting, Subject Leaders were introduced to 2 projects that will 
be running throughout the year.  
 
The first concentrates on improving RE within one’s own school. Subject Leaders who wish to 
participate are currently surveying members of their school community and auditing their school’s 
RE provision, ready for January’s session in which we will discuss the results of their findings and 
how to address any areas for development. To help focus on work in school, in September’s 
meeting Subject Leaders concentrated on their personal strengths and areas for development as 
leaders.  
 
The second project has a focus on planning, with all Subject Leaders being invited to consider and 
comment upon proposed new unit plans for the RE Agreed Syllabus.  
 
The next meeting will be held on 24th November, 4-5:30pm. The group will think about how to 
create an effective medium term plan from one of the borough’s unit plans and known RE teaching 
strategies.  
 
 


